
From: Sheldon Hitchcock
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: DCP-20200 North Line Leak Work Plan
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:06:54 PM
Attachments: 20140729154837189.pdf

Mr. Bratcher,
 
Please see the attached work plan for the DCP 20200 release. As we discussed today, this work plan
 has already been approved by the BLM and I’m not sure if it was ever submitted to you. Please let
 me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Respectfully,
 
Sheldon L. Hitchcock
Project Manager
Talon/LPE
408 West Texas Avenue
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
Phone: (575) 746-8768
Cell: (575) 689-5198  
Fax: (575) 746-8905
Email:  slhitchcock@talonlpe.com
Web:  www.talonlpe.com
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